
----Original Message----- 
From: jafurlow@gmail.com [mailto:jafurlow@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 6:35 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Ban new CAFOs 
 
June 30, 2014 
To all of ADEQ: 
 
The first sentence on your home web page says "ADEQ protects the air,water, and land from the threat 
of pollution"! Threat is the key word. It is your job to protect the Buffalo River Watershed from threat of 
pollution.  
I strongly support the third-party ruling to ban med and large sized hog CAFOs in the Buffalo River 
Watershed.  
The Buffalo National River is one of Arkansas's greatest tourism attractions! I make the 5 hour drive 
from south Arkansas several times a year just to enjoy the Buffalo River! On my last trip I experienced a 
horrific smell from a field that had recently been sprayed with hog waste. Wow! That will surely run off 
the tourists!  
And, what about the e.coli threats?  
The whole situation reeks of a big pile of hog poop!  
I am terribly disappointed that ADEQ, Gov. Beebe and Cargill have allowed the C & H hog FACTORY to 
continue to ruin our BNR. Please do your job by eliminating these threats to the BR Watershed. 
 
Julie Furlow 
P.O. Box 215 
Ogden, Ar 71853 
 
903-276-1413 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


